
BEFORE THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF LANE COUNTY, OREGON 

ORDER NO: IN THE MATTER OF AWARDING A 
CONTRACT TO PAPE KENWORTH OF 
COBURG, OR, IN THE AMOUNT OF 
$295,466.00, FOR THE PURCHASE OF 
TWO (2) NEW UNUSED, CURRENT MODEL 
T-800 DUMP TRUCKS AS PER NJPA 
CONTRACT #081716-KTC, AND 
AUTHORIZING THE COUNTY 
ADMINISTRATOR TO SIGN THE 
CONTRACT. 

WHEREAS, the Lane County Public Works Road & Bridge Maintenance Division 
requires two (2) dump trucks for operations throughout the County; and 

WHEREAS, the Fleet Services Division has sufficient funding in the Roads Fleet 
Replacement Fund; and 

WHEREAS, the County researched the options for this type of equipment and found an 
existing contract is in place from the National ·Joint Powers Alliance. A contract price of 
$295,466.00 is deemed acceptable and the Director of the Department of Public Works 
recommends that the purchase price be accepted; and 

WHEREAS, an authorized representative of the Department of Public Works approved 
the purchase from National Joint Powers Alliance contract #081716-KTG; 

NOW, THEREFORE, the Board of County ·Commissioners of Lane County ORDERS as 
follows: · 

1. That a contract be awarded to Pape Kenworth, in the amount $295,466.00 in 
accordance with the contract specifications for the purchase of (2) T-800 Dump 
Trucks, as per NJPA contract #081716-KTC. 

2. That a contract be executed in accordance with this Order and the contract 
specifications, and the County Administrator be authorized to sign the contract. 

ADOPTED this_ day of _______ , 2017. 

Pat Farr, Chair 
Lane County Board of Commissioners 
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